January 25, 2013

Dr. Redmond- Jones School District 152 JAN 2 9 2013

Dear Dr. Redmond- Jones

It is with great sorrow that I am hereby tendering my resignation to you. This was not an easy decision to make. Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation, effective February 4, 2013

Although there is not much to say, I am grateful for the rewarding employment and opportunity I have had with School District 152 and offer my best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

Marsha Fullilove